
 

 

 

2024 
Christmas in 

the Park 

  

OCTOBER 12th and 13th   

 

 
 

Come Join us at the 
Follansbee Park! 

Saturday 10pm – 7pm 
Sunday 10pm – 5pm 
 
Come Join us for your early taste of Christmas!  Shop for Christmas 
gifts and decorations at one of the many craft booths lining the park 
while listening to your favorite holiday carol. Enjoy an early 
preview of a few of the Steubenville Nutcrackers or buy a chance to 
win one of many raffles from local sponsors.  

Special events  
 
• Food  

• Crafts 

• Raffles 

• Music 

• Nutcrackers 

• Santa Treat Bags 

 

All PROCEEDS 
GO TO CHARITY. 

 
For more information regarding 

donations or having your own 
craft booth, please contact Bill 

Secrist at 304-527-0177 
 

Sponsored by: 

 

 



 

 



Christmas in the Park Charities 
P.O. Box 168, Follansbee, West Virginia 26037 

 
 

 

Dear Friends: 

 

Follansbee’s Christmas in the Park will be hosting their twenty-second annual event on October 
12th and October 13th, 2044. This event is being held in Follansbee Park, and we will have food vendors 
and crafters. The monies we make from this event are divided between three and four charities.  

This letter is to ask if you would consider sponsoring our event. We would appreciate any amount that you 
could donate. Monies donated go directly into the amount distributed to the charities. We welcome any 
items that may be raffled off during the two-day event. We are also preparing treat bags for all the children 
and are looking for items to fill the bags. Anyone that donates will be listed in our program for the 
weekend.  

Should you wish to donate, please contact me at 304-748-3903 or Bill Secrist at 304-527-0177 or mail 
donations to: 

 

Christmas in the Park Charities 

P. O. Box 168 

Follansbee, West Virginia 26037 

 

Sincerely,  

Stacey Williams 

Christmas in the Park Co-Chairman 

 


